
From the Desk of Mrs. Smith 
September 19-23, 2011 

Week 9, 1st quarter 
Attention Panthers!   

 Every Friday is Jamba Juice  at lunch the cost is $3.00 
 Fall Break Oct 3rd-18th.  Students return on October 19th. 
 September 19th will be the last week for Homework Packets for the Quarter.  
 No Homework the week of Sept. 26th. 
 Great Banana Split Race is coming, September 30th.  Need parents to help with supplies, see flier and 

sign up.  Please give 1st, 2nd and 3rd choice.  I will email you no later than September 27th with what you are 
bring.  I will supply the Ice Cream.  All other food items can go on the bus with your child. 

Panther Pals News 
 The club is off to a great start, at our first meeting last Friday with the Gen. Students there were 22 students 

signed up to join our 13 students.  WOW!!!! 
 Next Friday the club will be meeting again to assign club officers as well as come up with a met and greet 

among all students. 

What’s Going on in B15 
Math 

Unit this week: Money 
                    Word Problem of the day 

 Touch Money 
 Coin Games 
 What the Value???? 

Electives 
Monday          Day  2 PE 
Tuesday         Day  1 Ceramics, and Computers 
Wednesday   Day  2 PE 
Thursday       Day  1 Ceramics, and Computers 
Friday            Day  2 PE 

Personal Development 
 This time is to be used to be working on 

individual IEP goals. 
 Therapy time 
 I want to time 

Social Studies 
Unit this week: Where does wind come from? 
Vocabulary: review of words from this quarter 

 

Language Arts 
Unit of the week: Reading with feeling 

 Spelling Packets 
 Speech: Wednesday 
 Reading: Romeo and Juliet 
 Journal Writing: Friendly Letters 
 Spelling Test on Friday 

Life Skills 
Monday: Understanding Instruction “Three-Cheese Pie” 

Tuesday: The News Paper, What’s in Side 
Wednesday: Map Skills 
Thursday: Computer Lab 
Friday: Fun Friday if all homework is turned in 
Student will get there next piece of the “great Banana 
Split Race” 
 

Just a Reminder 
 Please remember to bring PE clothes in a marked individualized bag with your child’s name on it. We 

already have PE clothes missing from last week since everyone brought their clothes in a white grocery 
bag.  PE clothes are kept in a large plastic box and if students names are not on their things it get difficult 
and things can get lost.  Also a water bottle its HOT! 

 Every Friday is Spirit Friday at Payne.  Wear school colors (RED and BLACK) and Payne Gear and show off that amazing 
Panther pride.  Be the most spirited in your class and win a prize!  Students can win homework passes… 

 Please check your student’s homework.  They do not get the next part of the Banana Split Race if homework is incomplete.   
 Reading log needs to be completed nightly.  If you need a book please let me know I an send one home with your child. 

Supplies Needs 
Kleenex 

Hand sanitizer  
Any Questions or concerns 

480-224-2445 or smith.karen@chandler.k12.az.us 
Cut on this line------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

__________________________________________ 
        Parent Signature 

 
__________________________________________ 

Student Name 
If your student returns the bottom part of this News Letter they will receive an extra 5 points 


